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Leelanau County Environmental Services Office   
Announces Relocation to Leelanau County Government Center 

Benzie-Leelanau District Health Department (BLDHD) is excited to announce its relocation of Leelanau County 
Environmental Services Office to the government center in Suttons Bay, Michigan. The new office will officially open its 
doors to residents on Monday, April 1st, 2024.  

The move to the Leelanau Government Center aims to provide enhanced accessibility and convenience for residents 
seeking environmental services within Leelanau County. The office will continue to offer a comprehensive range of 
services, including but not limited to:  

• Food service licenses
• Well permits
• Septic permits
• Water testing kits

A full list of environmental services offered can be found on the BLDHD website. 

“Our move to the Government Center means the convenience of one stop shopping for anyone who needs to acquire 
county permits for their project,” said Eric Johnston, Director of Environmental Health. “It also means better 
communication opportunities between the permitting agencies of the county.  It is a win-win situation for the 
residents of Leelanau County.”  

Residents can contact the office at 231-256-0201 for inquiries. The office's new address is: 
8527 E. Government Center Dr.  
Suite LL-007  
Suttons Bay, MI 49682  

Additionally, the office can be reached by fax at (231) 256-0225. 

As part of our commitment to transparency and accessibility, residents can also access their well and septic 
records through our digital records portal available on our website.  

The Leelanau County Environmental Services Office looks forward to serving residents from its new location 
and continuing to uphold the highest standards of environmental stewardship within the community.  

Media Contact:  
Rachel Pomeroy, PIO 
231-882-6085
RPomeroy@bldhd.org

Leelanau County Office 
7401 E. Duck Lake Rd 
Lake Leelanau, MI  49653 

Phone: 231-256-0200 
Fax: 231-882-0143 
 

Benzie County Office 
6051 Frankfort Hwy, Ste 100 
Benzonia, MI 49616 

Phone: 231-882-4409 
Fax: 231-882-0143 

www.bldhd.org
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 Proud member of the Northern Michigan Public Health Alliance: 7 local health departments advocating for public health.
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